
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

MOSS LAKE COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Moss Lake Commission scheduled to be held on
December 7, 2021 located at the Citizens Service Center has been canceled. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on January 11, 2022. The public is invited and 
encouraged to attend. 

For more information please contact Water Resources Administrative Assistant, Kyasia London at 704-
734-4531. 

POSTED: Water Resources Director, Ricky Duncan




